
LC and LCA Results 22nd August 10am-CSSP Portal 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and LC / LCA examination candidates 2025, 
  
The LC and LCA examination results will be made available to students through the 

State Examinations Commission (SEC) CSSP portal on Friday 22nd at 10am. 

Candidates have already registered with the portal during the school year and they can 

login as normal prior to the 22nd to practice accessing the portal. 
  
However, in the unlikely situation that a candidate is not yet registered with the CSSP 

portal please do so immediately via www.examinations.ie/cssp/2025/. To register the 

candidate must input their examination number and PIN this will be the first 4 digits of 

their PPSN. Once they register they will be able to login to the portal to access the 

results in the same way as all other candidates. 
  
Please see the information below which will guide parents/guardians and examination 

candidates along the results process highlighting key dates for following up with the 

SEC . 
  
We wish all our students the very best of luck on results day and encourage all to use 

the helplines and supports listed in the information attached. 
  
Coláiste De Lacy Senior Leadership Team 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.examinations.ie%2Fcssp%2F2025%2F&data=05%7C02%7CAKing.CDL%40lmetb.ie%7C2a4ca2efe473434ee1f508dde0914586%7C919083a6dcdc4391b6820d3990b0a59c%7C0%7C0%7C638913636729938861%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vDjMl6gcd77F6RGfmDxMZZ%2F1F1M4thoOkKbIjIjawrc%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 
 


